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23rd January 2020  

 

UPPER 4 (YEAR 9) PARENTS’ EVENING WEDNESDAY 12th FEBRUARY 2020 

 

Dear Parents, Guardians and Students, 

 

You are warmly invited to attend the Upper Four Parents’ Evening on Wednesday 12th February from 

17:00 to 19:00 to discuss your daughter’s progress in her subjects.  As it is not always possible to see every 

member of staff who teaches your daughter during the course of the evening, it is helpful if your daughter 

can provide you with list of her teachers with whom she would like to discuss her progress in advance.  

Your daughter is also encouraged to attend this meeting with you.   

 

Mrs Clancy will be available throughout the evening, as will I, if you would like to discuss any pastoral 

concerns regarding your daughter.  Throughout the evening, The Ladies’ College PTA will be serving 

tea/coffee from The Core. 

 

In addition to the discussions you will want to have with your daughter’s subject teachers, there will also 

be an opportunity to listen to Miss Elena Johnson deliver a short talk about the option of taking Physical 

Education as a GCSE.  (You will note that GCSE PE is listed in the options booklet you were given at 

Choices’ Evening, although it was not possible to deliver a talk on PE along with the other subjects on that 

night).  In lieu of this, Miss Johnson will be delivering a short talk on the availability of PE as a GCSE 

option at The Ladies’ College from September 2020, which can be heard at 16:45 and 19:15 in Room 1 

with the opportunity to ask questions afterwards, much as you will have done with other subjects at Choices’ 

Evening. 

 

Should you be unable to attend the evening, please do contact me at: mking@ladiescollege.ac.gg to make 

alternative arrangements.  

  

I do hope you will be able to attend your daughter’s Parents’ Evening on Wednesday 12th February and 

I look forward to seeing you there.  Please can you indicate your attendance on the form in the link below. 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=xuX8pHkAbk-

EVpVFijPt4kxNu92FyKJBoitpdLiQPGtUNldFWjIxMkNYOUJHSlo4Uk9VSlRVNTZHRi4u 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Maggie King 

Maggie King 

Senior School Year Coordinator (Upper Four) 

Head of Drama 
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